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May 12, 2025 

Notice To Residents 

Asphalt Restoration – Westgate Ave, Park Street, and Lamore 

Crescent 

Please be advised that asphalt restoration work will be taking place on Westgate 

Avenue, Park Street and Lamore Crescent starting Wednesday, May 14, 2025, with 

work expected to be completed by Friday, May 16, 2025 (weather permitting). 

This work is being completed by the contractor, Armstrong Paving, as part of the final 

restoration for the 2024 Asphalt Resurfacing Program. Work includes: 

 Milling 

 Maintenance Hole Adjustments 

 Base Asphalt Installation 

 Surface Asphalt Installation 

To ensure safe and efficient completion of the work, please refrain from parking on 

the roadway and remove vehicles from driveways between 7:00 AM and 7:00 PM 

daily during this period. Vehicle access may be temporarily restricted while asphalt 

restoration is underway. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we complete this important work. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the undersigned at 519-245-1105 

ext. 249 or E-mail weaster@strathroy-caradoc.ca. 

Thank you for your patience during this time. 

Regards, 

 

Walter Easter, 

Manager of Public Works 
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